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�OTICE OF PUBLIC CO�SULTATIO� MEETI�G 

 

The South Coast Air Quality Management District (AQMD) will hold a Public Consultation Meeting to discuss the 

proposed revisions to the Title V permit for the Palos Verdes Landfill Repower Project.  The Palos Verdes Landfill 

is located at 25706 Hawthorne Boulevard, Rolling Hills Estate and is operated by Los Angeles County Sanitation 

Districts (LACSD).   

 

Public Consultation Meeting Information: 

 

                                                      Date:    Wednesday, February 24, 2010 

                                                        Time:    6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  

Location:   Rancho Vista Elementary School 

                           Multi-Purpose Room 

                         4323 Palos Verdes Drive N. 

                        Rolling Hills Estates, CA  90274 

 

 

The LACSD, the landfill owner/operator, is proposing to replace two existing boilers used for combustion and 

destruction of landfill gas with new state of the art equipment consisting of eight new microturbines, a new fuel cell 

system and a new flare, as well as to modify the existing landfill gas collection system.  The existing flares will 

remain on site as a backup.  The AQMD has evaluated the permit applications and made a preliminary determination 

that the proposed equipment will meet all applicable requirements of air quality rules and regulations and issued a 

public notice on December 31, 2009 indicating its intent to revise the Palos Verdes Landfill’s Title V permit. 

 

A 30-day public comment period regarding the intent to issue “Permits to Construct” and revised Title V permit for 

the above proposed project was completed as of January 30, 2010 during which time the AQMD received a request 

for a public hearing and written comments.  As a result of this request and comments received, the AQMD has 

decided to hold a Public Consultation Meeting.  At the Public Consultation Meeting, AQMD will present a general 

overview of the proposed permit revisions and offer the public an opportunity to provide additional input and to ask 

questions about the proposed permit revisions.   

 

The AQMD is the air pollution control agency for all of Orange County and portions of Los Angeles, Riverside and 

San Bernardino Counties.  Questions regarding this meeting may be directed to Mr. Jay Chen, Senior Engineering 

Manager, at (909) 396-2664 or e-mail:  jchen@aqmd.gov. 

 


